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June 30, 2021 Volume 18, Issue 8 

Hi Dolphins, 
 
It's hard to believe that this is the last newsletter for the 2021 Season, 
but here we are!  
 
We have a busy last week coming up with a meet on Saturday against 
another tough opponent, the 4th of July, our last practice on Monday, 
and our last Meet/Banquet on Tuesday night. Our Tuesday night meet 
should be a blast, with Senior Swimmer recognition, Scholarship 
announcements, last swim announcements, and trophies for all. We 
will also recognize our 2021 Record Breakers (speaking of which, 
congratulations to Hannah O'Leary on the new 100 IM record. And 
once again, sorry Coach Demi). It should be a great way to cap off 
what has been an amazing season full of personal bests and first-time 
swims.  
 
Time has really flown by, and I am so grateful that we were able to 
have a semi-normal season this year. It was a pleasure to see all of 
our Dolphin swimmers up at the pool, improving week by week and 
having fun in the process.  A big thank you to all of our volunteers and 
the Board for making his season run smoothly and making sure that 
everything was taken care of from the beginning of the season to 
the end. Thank you to my fantastic Coaches who worked hard to make 
sure our swimmers were working hard, learning better ways to swim, 
and having a great time being a part of the Dolphins Swim Team. Last 
but certainly not least, thank you to the Dolphin Swimmers! The 
excitement and smiles that were apparent from our swimmers made 
coaching summer league a pleasure as always. 
 
Best of luck on the remaining meets this year. Keep pushing hard and 
let's end the season with as many time improvements and bingos as 
possible! Take care, enjoy the rest of your summer, and can't wait to 
see you all again next year. 
 
Hip Zoo, Rah Zoo Always, 
 
Coach Tom 
 

Swim Calendar 

----------------------- 
JUNE/JULY 

PRACTICE SCHEDULE 

Practice Times 

(M - F) 

 

13 & up   7:00 – 8:00 am 

7-12 yr old      8:00 – 8:45 am  

OR 

7-12 yr old 8:45 – 9:30 am 

6 & under 9:30 – 10    am 

------------------------------------- 

JUNE/JULY 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 

 7/3 

BC Marlins @ RR 

Dolphins 

 7/6 

Divisional Meet: 

Aquadillos, Tidal Waves, 

RR Dolphins (virtual) 

 7/6 

Awards to Follow 

Divisional Meet 

 
 

 

 

DOLPHINS ROCK! 

 

Round Rock Dolphin Swim Team    www.rrdolphins.org 

Coach’s Corner 
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Meet Director’s Desk 

Marlins v. Round Rock Dolphins 
 

5:45  RR Swimmer Check In 

5:50 – 6:20 RR Swimmer Warm Ups  

6:15 – 6:30 RR Volunteer Check In 

6:20 – 6:50 BCM Swimmer Warm Ups North Pool 

6:15  Scratch Time, coaches must realign Medley relays at this time 

6:30  Printing to begin for the Medley Relays 

6:40  All Ready Bench Volunteers to Ready Bench 

6:40  Judges and Timers meeting: 

·       Timers meet between the Computer Tent and starting blocks 

·       Judges meet behind the starting tent 

6:45 – 6:55 1st, 2nd, 3rd calls to ready bench for events 1-3 

6:50  All 1st shift workers to their posts 

6:55  National Anthem 

7:00  Meet Start 

Event 40 Free Relay Changes to the Computer Rep 

 
Yours in Health, 
 
Harry Schultze Jr, DC 
Austin Chiropractic Health Center 
www.docharry.com 
512-252-3030 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Concessions Menu  

Food    Drinks      Sides/Sweets 

Tacos $2   BLACK ROCK drip coffee $1    Candy $1-$2 
Donuts $1   Sodas (Coke, Diet Coke, Dr. Pepper, Diet DP, Sprite) $1  Chips $1 
Muffins $2   Gatorade (various flavors) $2    Watermelon $1 per slice 
Chick-fil-a sandwich $5 Water $1 
 

**Healthy Hub will also be onsite offering a variety of energy teas for sale** 
 

*Concessions accepts credit cards!! There will be a $0.25 fee per transaction. We also gladly accept cash. 

Please visit the Concession Stand in the parking lot, near the main entrance to the pool! 

http://www.docharry.com/
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Operations Desk 

Hello, Dolphins families!  
 
It may seem like our season just started, but preparations are already underway for our final meet and 
celebration on July 6th. It is a virtual meet, so we have decided to integrate our end-of-season celebration into 
the meet. We will be recognizing swimmer accomplishments, announcing scholarship winners, and cheering for 
Dolphins who will be swimming their last Dolphins races that evening. Photographs will also be available for 
pickup. As the meet will take place in the evening, the concession stand will be prepared with some dinner 
options if your family is pressed for time after a long workday. We hope you are able to join us for this last meet 
and team celebration! 
  
Since the Divisional Meet and Awards Ceremony are not usually combined, here is what that will look like and 
what we will need to make it a success! 
 
Firstly, we will need everyone to volunteer for the Divisional meet. This will be a 1 shift meet, so please sign up 
for a spot so we can make the last meet a success. Also, please remember that the swimmer signup 
deadline for the Divisional meet is this Sunday night at 9 pm! This is a day earlier than usual since the 
meet comes up quickly on Tuesday. 
 
Here is the timeline for Divisionals: 
 
4:00 pm Setup 

4:30 pm Pit parent check-in 

5:00 pm Swimmer check-in 

5:15 pm Volunteer check-in 

5:20 - 5:50 Warm up 

5:30  Scratch time 

5:45  First relay changes at the computer table 

5:50  Print heat sheets 

5:55  Judges and Timer meeting 

6:00  All ready bench volunteers in position 

6:00  National Anthem 

6:05  First Call Event 1 

6:05  All volunteers in position 

6:05  Graduating swimmer recognition for 2019 and 2020 

6:15  Awarding of the Scholarships 

6:20  Record Breaker Recognition 

6:30  Event 1 

8:30/9:00 Estimated End Time 

 

Heather 
Operations 
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2021 Dolphin Annual Corporation Meeting 
 

Dolphin Family, 
As we move closer to the end of our 2021 season the officers of the board of directors are planning 
the annual corporation meeting. Our current plan is to hold the corporation meeting via a Zoom call 
during the week of July 10th. The link will be sent to the membership during the week of July 5th. 
Please email me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Brady Mills 
President 
 
president@roundrockdolphins.org 

 

Call For Volunteers in Leadership Positions! 
 

At the end of each season, those in leadership positions make decisions to either keep their places or 
move on to other things for the following year. This year, our super dedicated and immensely 
appreciated, Kim White (Concessions), and Tere Muñoz (Fundraising), have decided to pass these 
titles on to fresh faces. 
 
If you, or someone you know on the Dolphins, would like to simultaneously fulfill all of the volunteer 
requirements for the season, AND secure a spot on the Board, please contact Heath Douglas at 
vicepresident@roundrockdolphins.org 

mailto:president@roundrockdolphins.org
mailto:vicepresident@roundrockdolphins.org


 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
Bingo Achievers 

 
 

Banks, Aubrey   Laws, Keeva    McKee, Collin 
Barefield, Alex   Lee, Josie    Ray, Evan 
Garcia, Roxy    LeTourneau, Miles   Schultheis, MacKenzie 
Gonzalez, Amelia Grace  Longoria, Jalen   Simpson, Landon 
Hatch, Houston         
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MEET STATS 
FINAL SCORE: Dolphins - 310, Barracudas - 336 

TIME IMPROVEMENTS: 203 

BINGOS* (3 Time Improvements): 13 

*BINGO- A bingo is when a swimmer drops their time in all 

three individual events at a meet. 

 
 

 

 

Record Breakers!!! 

 
 
 

Hannah O’Leary, 15/17 Women 
100 IM, 59:75 
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WHO’S GOT DOLPHIN SPIRIT?? 
 

One of the great traditions of the Dolphins is team cheers!  Although we 
are uncertain as to their origin, it has been a long time favorite of the 
Dolphin families!  If they don’t know it already, have your kid’s practice the 
words for an after practice cheer or pre-meet pep talk!  Tradition goes… 
the louder the better! 

Hip-Zoo! Rah-Zoo!  

Teddy Boom Bah-Zoo 

Osh Kitty Osh Kosh Chick-a-Boom-Bah 

Teddy-Roo, Teddy Rah,  

Teddy Rubby Dubby Flubby Dubby 

Shish Boom Bah 

Round Rock Dolphins… Rah! Rah! Rah! 

 

 

 
 

   
 

  
DOLPHIN LANE LINES our swim team newsletter will be published weekly by 
Wednesday and a link sent via our Dolphin E-mail and it will be posted to our 

website.   
 

Bad Weather and Swim Practice 
 

As we all know, here in Central Texas, the weather can be very unpredictable.  And since swimming and bad 
weather do not mix; we may need to cancel practice.  If practice is cancelled, we will post the cancellation on the 
website. We will also send out a push notification via the SwimTopia mobile app. Please check before heading to 
practice if the weather is bad. 



 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

Austin Chiropractic Health Center 
 

AquaTex Swim Team & Waterpolo Club 
 

Black Rock Coffee 
 

Bush's Chicken 
 

Family Hospital Systems 
 

Great Scapes Landscaping 
 

Healthy Hub 
 

Little Smiles Pediatric Dentistry 
 

R Bank 
 

Round Rock Animal Hospital 
 

Van Norstrand & Houlihan, CPAs, P.C. 
 

 
 

Thank you to our sponsors!         Dolphin Newsletter 
 


